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1 message

Michael Brodsky <mbrodsky@Imu.edu> Wed, Jul 29, 2015 at 1:40 PM
To: Adam.Lid@lacity.org

Dear Adam R. Lid - Legislative Assistant,

We must keep future plans for Bike Lanes on Westwood Blvd. in the Mobility Plan.

The intersection of Westwood and Wilshire is one of the most busy for car traffic in Los Angeles.

We need to encourage safe cycling as an alternative for the future otherwise traffic will only get worse.
Bike lanes, save bicyclist's lives, reduce car accidents, encourage business and are more sustainable.
| teach at Loyola Marymount University and | often have to bike to UCLA for research and cultural events.
Lower Westwood Blvd. just north of Pico is simply a hazard for cyclists.

| have looked at the Remove Nothing Plan and it is one that | can support.

It will make Westwood safer for cyclists with the added benefit in a reduction of traffic for everyone!
Win! Win!

Sincerely,

Michael Brodsky

Professor,

Studio Arts

Loyola Marymount University

1 LMU Drive
Los Angeles, CA 90045
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